
New edition of The Babbler
Title BirdLife International in Indochina has released its quarterly newsletter, Babbler 34, for 
April - June 2010, which includes a feature on BirdLife CEPF Regional Implementation Team 
progress in Indochina (pages 36 - 40). This feature gives an update on an additional seven 
large and two small grants, brief progress of eight funded projects, the fourth CEPF 
supervision mission to Indochina and the second National Advisory Group meetings for 
Cambodia and Vietnam. The newsletter can be downloaded here (PDF, 6.0 MB). 

http://birdlifeindochina.org/sites/default/files/babbler_34.pdf

